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Consultation on Admissions Policy 2026-27 

 

The Archdiocese of Liverpool have sent out an Admissions Policy for consultation for the academic 

year 2026-27.  

Governors of St John Bosco Arts College are consulting on the proposed policy.  

Please see proposed admissions policy 2026-27 on our website www.stjohnboscoartscollege.com 

The consultation exercise will run from Thursday 5th December 2024 until Thursday 16th January 2025. 

You are invited to submit comments in writing about the proposal to: The Clerk to Governors, St 

John Bosco Arts College, Storrington Avenue, Liverpool L11 2DQF.  

Alternatively, you may wish to e-mail: watersc@stjohnbosco.org.uk.  

We are committed to ensuring our admissions arrangements continue to be open and fair, and we 

welcome your input as a valued member of our community. 

 

Documents presented for consultation are:  

Admissions policy 2026-27 
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